COR Y.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

24th Pebruary, 1939.

Dear Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge the recelpt of your letter

of the 20th instant respecting the motorships "BLOEMPONTEIN",

"RBOSCHFONTEIRY and "JAGHRSIONTEIN" and in reply to inform
you that there is no limiting temperature for the refrigerating
plant of these vessels.

I am, Pear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Cormittee,

wessrs., 1.V.Vereenigde Nederlandsche Scheepvaartmaatschappl],
Surinamekade 5,
Amsterdam C,
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